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OCT 11 995

In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: 50-313/85-20

50-368/85-21

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: John M. Griffin, Senior

Vice President - Energy Supply
P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter, dated September 20, 1985, in response to our

letter dated August 22, 1985. We have no further questions at this time and

will review your corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

fW; pal Seud bz;"

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch

cc:
J. M. Levine, General Manager
Arkansas Nuclear One
P. O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801

Arkansas Radiation Control Program Director

bec to DMB (IE35) w/ltr. dtd. 9/27/85

bcc distrib. by RIV w/1tr. dtd. 9/27/85:
RPB Resident Inspector R. D. Martin, RA
R&SPB Section Chief (RPB/B) L. A. Yandell, EP&SPS
RIV File R. Denise, DRS&P C. A. Hackney, EP&SPS
RSTS Operator R. Bangart, DRS&S

C:R&SPB| C:RPS: [ 8 C:RPB N/yRIV:EP&SPS 4 C:EP&SPS
CAHackney:lt LAYandell REHall LEMartin EHJohnson
/ o/ 1 /85 to/ ;/85 / /85 /#////85 10/g0/85

%kO2 job kDi

O l


